
Dear Council member Huizar, 
 
I am writing to you in support of fair and sensible home sharing legislation. My 
guess is a lot of hosts talk about what a great way this is to meet and connect 
with good people, and I believe that to be true. It's also a nice change of pace to 
see the city in a light different from the one that we may be used to. We are not 
just tourists, we are people simply wanting to experience what it feels like living 
as locals in various cities.  

Respectfully,  
Mocha G.  
Constituent, Council District 14 



Dear Council member Huizar, 
 
Home sharing allows people to save money, meet financial obligations and 
support the local economy. Moreover, “Home Sharing Hosts” helps guests 
understand the DTLA neighborhood. Many guests are first time travelers 
to LA and are scared of DTLA. By the end of their travels, these guests 
realize that downtown Los Angeles is safe, fun and vibrant.  

It is with this in mind that I encourage you and all City Council members to 
move forward with fair, common sense home-sharing legislation. 

 
Thank you,  
Cindy B.   
Constituent 
14th Council District 
!


